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Weather Friday: High 80, low j 
40, rain .20; Saturday high 76, j 
low 45; Sunday high 74, low 38. 
.... “The Bells of St. Mary” 
starts this afternoon at 3:30 at 
Tryon Theatre, and tonight and 
tomorrow night at 6:45—15 minu- 
es earlier on account of the pic- 
ture being a little longer than the 
average. Bing Crosby and Ingrid 
Bergman are the stars .... Team 
work and the right spirit do won- 
ders in accomplishing big things. 
The' Tryon football players must 

/'“lave heard about the movement 

f reward them with tickets to * 

e Sihrine All-Star High School I 
football game in Charlotte to be 
given for the benefit of the cripple [ 
children’s hospital at Greenville. 
The Tryon players went over to j 
Rutherfordton Friday night and i 

tackled a heavier team to win 20-0. [ 
One Tryon booster who had already 
bought two tickets for the Shrine 
game for himself, bought an extra 
one for some football player after 
he heard that it was desired to 
duplicate last year’s gift to the 
team. And what a gift! The pur- 
chase of a $2.40 ticket to give to 
a Tryon football players, not only 
makes the player happy and gives 
him additional training, it also 

— —Continued on Back Page_ 

SPECIAL BULLETIN TO 
THOSE LISTED HERE 

There are still 50,000 men in 
the Armed Forces from North 
Carolina; and Polk County has its 
share. It is the USO on which we 

must reply to give them and all 
our boys in the hospitals their 
fun and entertainment, comforts, 
spiritual refreshment and any 
touch of home. This year we are 

asked to give only one sixth of 
last. 

The following have been ap- 
pointed to head the committees of 
helpers of their own selection for 
our Polk County United Service 
Organization (USO) 1946 cam- 

paign. If your name appears on 

this list, please make your plans 
for raising money and sending it 
as soon as possible to John Land- 
rum, treasurer, Tryon Bank and 
Trust Company: 

Campaign starts November loth, 
ends December 18th. Quota for 
Polk County $809.34. 

County Chairman: Ralph C. 
Erskine, Box 655. Tryon. 

Co-Chairman: Herbert Thatcher, 
Tryon. 

Publicity Chairman: Seth M. 
Vining, Tryon Bulletin and Polk 
County News. 

Campaign Chairman: Rev. Wm. 
Capers. 

Treasurer: John Landrum. 
Committee Members: Ini tial 

gifts—Herbert Thatcher; industry, 
Ben White, Southern Mercerizing 
Co.; business men, P. P. Bacon, 
Mayor of Tryon; church coopera- 
tion, Rev. B. G. Henry; Rotary 
club, Dr. Fred Owen; Kiwanis, C. 
J. Lynch;“women’s committee, Miss 
Helen Stearns; Saluda, Mrs. John 
-Continued on Back Page._ 


